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There is an old saying “if there is a need there is a Lion”. 

It continues to be true today as we seek funds for the 

Haiti Care Project. It’s a challenge to do this in today’s 

COVID problems. However, little by little, clubs are 

donating and the funds are growing. We are fast 

approaching 30.000.00 US, { Goal is 40.00.00} and clubs 

are finding ways put CARE in their budgets. One way or 

another we will get it done and we can thank you all for 

your efforts. 

              Steve Patterson District G CARE Chair 

 


